Eres, Christian

Subject: Proposed Docks Stevenson Creek

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

Hello

Report Suspicious

I am a resident with opposition to the 9 docks at 1028 Sunset Point. Summarizing...

These docks don’t conform to properties with docks WITHIN this estuary, one of the permit requirements the city Community
Development Board simply ignored

More boating launched within the east side of the bridge will invite much additional traffic inside the delicate estuary

And will threaten mangroves which had been planted in a multi million dollar dredging effort to improve the creeks health and
navigation

More fast boating will threaten manatee, and all wildlife critical to maintain the estuary’s health— in spite of signage as it is not
enforced

and MOREOVER, if successful these docks will set a BAD precedent. The SERENA highrise on Edgewater advertises multiple docks
adjacent to 1028 Sunset Pt. and sold with the assumption they will exist. Surely they will, or are applying for THEIR docks

The Creek cannot support the potential of 20 additional boat props scaring of the bottom & mangrove areas on the “sandbars” in
this extremely shallow body, thereby never allowing it to heal and support life

Please at a minimum, acknowledge receipt .

Thank you for your consideration.

Michael and Hanah Lowe
1844 Stevenson Ave,
Clearwater, FL 33755



